
 

Wow!  What a transition the Holly Avenue 

Garden Club has accomplished. The Holly 

Avenue Garden Club was awarded our largest 

2018-2019 Mini-Grant for their “Holly’s Garden 

Makeover: Nurturing Nature and Sprouting 

Gardeners.”  Recently, they installed new water 

efficient sprinklers, purchased and assembled 8 

recycled plastic raised garden beds, added flower 

and vegetable mix to the planters and placed pea 

gravel throughout the garden grounds.  

Congratulations to the dedicated teacher advisors 

and the lucky students at Holly Avenue! 

From This! 

To This! 


